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April 22, 2021  

 

 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

Today, we celebrate Earth Day and join with members of the global community who are united 

in the need to protect our planet. We are faced with many critical challenges stemming from 

climate change, and it is clear we need innovative solutions to address these rising threats and 

safeguard our abundance of natural resources. Aquaculture, the production of protein through 

low impact methods, should be part of the solution as we seek ways to feed a global population 

sustainably.  

  

A robust aquaculture industry would help support a sustainable seafood future by increasing 

our supply of protein responsibly. Aquaculture offers low carbon outputs and zero methane 

emissions with minimal reliance on scarce land and water resources. Shellfish and seaweed 

farming can also help clean the ocean and support strong ocean ecosystems. 
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By establishing a clear regulatory pathway for permitting sustainable offshore aquaculture, 

federal lawmakers can facilitate growth of a domestic industry to increase our protein supply 

through responsible means. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Stronger America Through Seafood 
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